
<Marine Organism Rearing Log> 

 

9 AM, December 25, 2023 

Weather: Sunny 

Water temperature: 18.1°C 

 

As mentioned in the November 24th rearing log, work has begun on the roof of the 

viewing platform that will enable visitors to see the rearing facility from outside its 

windows. The roof will be built like a carport, and the construction is in full swing. This 

includes excavation to build a strong foundation that will prevent it from being damaged 

by wind, etc. 

 

  

  

 

Area around testing and rearing facility is subject 
to strong winds that blow around the main office 
building and large rest house.  

Excavated soil will be packed in flexible 
intermediate bulk containers and temporarily 
stored onsite. 


